## Crumbie, Jon

From:

Jon Grell <jongrell@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 28, 2021 10:29 AM

To:

Crumbie, Jon

Subject:

Re: Neighborhood Meeting

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Good morning Jon,

I had the meeting last night at 6:00pm and stayed for one hour and no one showed up. McBride, the owner of one of the adjacent parcels, I met with on Monday and he said he was totally okay with the short term rental. Has anyone called you? If not, than i'd like to proceed with the formal application. Thanks,

Jon Grell

I had an informal conversation with George McBride's son and grandson on July 26, who own and work on the adjoining property to the direct West of my property, and they said they had no issue with me having a short term rental. I also had a conversation with the tenant to the direct East of my property, Dr. Raymond Orthober, and he has no problem with me having a short term rental. I do not envision anyone else having an issue with my seeking of a short term rental permit, as no one has contacted myself or my case manager, Jon Crumbie, since I started this process.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Grell

Jonathan Hull

RECEIVED

AUG 03 2021

PLANNING & DESIGN
SERVICES





